
Week Commencing: Monday 15th April 2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

‘Wow of the Week’: The children have amazed all of the staff this week in how well 

they have modelled the 3 pocket principles of The Royles Brook Way. So many children 

have been holding doors open for each other and using impeccable manners. Well done 

everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

      Welcome to our new Royles Brook newsletter!  

We have listened to your feedback and updated our newsletter accordingly. In addition to the 

newsletter, class teachers will continue to post regular updates on Google Classroom. Our 

Communication Policy is under review and will be shared with you all shortly.  

Notices: 

 

 

 

23.04.24 @ 16:00 – An Introduction to ‘The 

Royles Brook Way’ - A virtual meeting with your 

child’s class teacher via Google Meet. Please access the 

meeting link via your child’s Google Classroom.  

06.05.24 – School closed for May Bank 

Holiday 

13.05.24 – 16.05.24 – Key Stage 2 (Year 6) 

SATS Week 

16.05.24 @ 15:30 – 18:00 – New Reception 

Intake Welcome Evening  

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 
15/04/24 

Overall 
attendance 
academic 

year 23-24 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

15/04/24 

Ash 100% 96.0% 0 

Elm 99.1% 96.1% 0 

Hazel 96.3% 96.6% 3 

Juniper 89.2% 96.1% 4 

Linden 95.9% 95.6% 1 

Maple 96.9% 95.4% 0 

Oak 100% 96.1% 3 

Poplar 97.2% 94.5% 3 

Rowan 95.0% 95.2% 1 

Sycamore 99.0% 95.7% 17 

Willow 97.9% 93.4% 0 

Total 97.0% 95.5% 32 

 

Attendance 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Eli 

Elm – Mia 

Hazel – Sienna 

Juniper – Harley-Jai 

Linden – Tianna 

Maple – Sophia 

Oak – Floyd 

Poplar – Charlie 

Rowan – Alex 

Sycamore – Phoebe 

Willow - Harrison 

 

Important Dates 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – Ryker 

Elm – Albie 

Hazel – Luca 

Juniper – Harry 

Linden – George 

Maple – Bo 

Oak – Ada-Grace 

Poplar – Finley 

Rowan – Oliver 

Sycamore – Natasha 

Willow - Sophie 

 



 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with most 

enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ playground or 

via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher please call the school 

office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 
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